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September 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Transfer to Copleston High School in September 2021 
 
We will be holding a virtual Open Evening on Thursday 8 October 2020.  This will be an exciting opportunity 
to see “Virtually” the school departments, meet staff and see for yourself, the wonderful and varied 
opportunities that Copleston has on offer. The link will appear on our website on Thursday 8 October 2020.  
 
In addition to this, go to our website for more details under Year 6 Transition.  
 
Our School Prospectus is available on the school website 
https://www.copleston.suffolk.sch.uk/page/?title=Prospectus&pid=87 
 
Please find attached a copy of our Transfer Arrangements Timeline. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
A B GREEN 
Principal 
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